Dear Parents of First Graders in School Year 2016-17:

We are looking forward to a new school year. We are sure that by working together we can make this a rewarding year for your child. Below is the list of some items your child will need. Please make sure you put your child's name on all notebooks and folders. Send these supplies in on the first day of school. In September, your classroom teacher may request additional supplies.

- 4 Black and White Composition Notebooks
- 1 Highlighter
- 4 Plastic Pocket Folders Red, Green, yellow, Blue (pockets on bottom only, NO FASTENERS)
- 1 Package of index cards (3"x5")
- 3 Dozen #2 Pencils (SHARPENED)
- 2 Boxes of Crayola Crayons 24 count
- 1 Roll of Paper Towels
- 2 Boxes of Tissues
- 1 Box of Baby Wipes
- 5" Scissors
- 2 Pink Erasers
- 12 Small Glue Sticks (Elmer's preferred)
- 1 Box of Markers (Crayola preferred)
- 1 Box of Jumbo-sized (2 or 2.5 Gallon) Storage Bags (Ziploc preferred)
- 5 or more Packs of Post-It Notes (3"x3")
- 1 Small Pencil Sharpener
- 3 Black Dry Erase Markers, chisel tip (Expo preferred)
- Pencil Box (Inside the box, please place 3 sharpened pencils, pencil sharpener, 2 glue sticks, scissors, eraser, and 1 of the boxes of crayons.)

## Girls Only

- \*1 Ream of Colored Computer Paper
- \*1 Box of 13-Gallon Garbage Bags

## Boys Only

- \*1 Ream of White Computer Paper
- \* Quart-sized Storage Bags (Ziploc)
- \* 1-Gallon Storage Bags (Ziploc)
- \* 1 pack of Construction Paper 9"x12"

In addition, please send in:

 \$5.00 for Enrichment Clubs (Place in a sealed envelope labeled with your child's name & "Clubs" on the envelope)

Thank you for your cooperation. We are looking forward to a rewarding school year.

The Fabulous First Grade Teachers